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March 20, 1966*1 Sl“’

Leonidas H. Berry, M.D.
412 E. L7th Street No. 26
Chicago, Illinois 60653

Dear Dr, Berry:

L7
Recently the Gateway and the Pennsylvania Medical Groﬁps endorsed ¢
me as a candidate for President-Elect of the National Medical "Association. Qﬁ’
In this regard, I request your support and dissemination of this 1nformataon
to our friends and interested personnel in your area.

We have a specific program to supplement the existing program which
may be essential for the continued erowth of our organization. Presently,
as you know, there are new problems for our association and we seek the
opportunity to express our ideas. However, I need your cooperation and
the support of others to carry out these objectives.

Sincg§§1y yours,
£ ">

C ronf :

Earl Befle Smith, M.D.
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